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Comments: | have lives up in the mountains for many years and participate in hiking mountain biking, hunting,
camping, and recreational shooting. Shooting has become very popular but it also has brought a lot of
irresponsibility out in people. We need more ranges. CPW built on in Ramah where nobody lives. Why not up in
the Rampart range area. Tell the USFS to allocate some land for shooting that CPW can manage like the Chafee
county range. We need more LEOs up in the woods also. Too many druggies and illegal activities going on.
Banning shooting will only cause it to move further into the forest and cause forest fires. Turkey track area would
be a great area to develop. Many people are telling exaggerated stories to try and get it shut down but it is still
public land and we all need to share its uses.



